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To Whom It May Concern:

Madrid, 09.03.2018

INSTITUTIONAL LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION FOR CASA TURCA MADRID

As Director of the Holocaust and Antisemitism Department of Centro Sefarad-Israel | strongly
support the initiative of CONCIERTO TRES CULTURAS by Arco Forum/Casa Turca.

Casa Turca is a well renowned organization and a long standing partner of Centro Sefarad-
Israel. We have co-organized several events not only for experts but also to larger audiences.
The expertise and experience of Casa Turca in organizing events for the inter-religious and
inter-cultural dialogue are a valuable contribution for our common efforts in the fight against
intolerance and the promotion of mutual respect. | would like to highlight the fruitful
cooperation in events related to the Sephardim of Turkey, but also in annual celebrations such
as Ramadan or Januca.

| consider Casa Turca with its personnel a reliable partner and thus would like to recommend
their support for their proposed project.

Yessica San Roman
Director of Holocaust & Antisemitism Department

Centro Sefarad-Israel
C/ Mayor 69
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www.sefarad-israel.es



